
Ramsey County, in cooperation with the 
City of St. Paul, is developing preliminary 
design concepts for the reconstruction  
of Pennsylvania Avenue between Rice 
Street and Mississippi Street.

The Pennsylvania Avenue Reconstruction 
Project aims to study existing conditions, 
engage the community, develop a future 
vision, and identify a preferred design 
layout for the corridor.

• Balance freight, vehicular and multimodal  
traffic needs by prioritizing safety,  
accessibility and convenience. 

• Ensure transportation improvements  
benefit all segments of the population. 

• Coordinate with local jurisdictions and  
agencies regarding ongoing, programmed  
and future projects. 

• Identity a preferred design layout to move into 
final design for reconstruction in 2028 or 2029.

WINTER/SPRING 2025 
• Begin community engagement  

and encourage public input 
• Analyze existing  

traffic conditions 
• Begin preliminary  

concept development 

SUMMER 2025 
• Continue connecting  

with the community on  
preliminary concepts 

• Alternative analysis  
and evaluation 

FALL 2025/WINTER 2026 
• Select preferred alternative 
• Present alternative to community for input 

SPRING 2026 
• Finalize preferred  

alternative 

2028 or 2029
• Planned construction

RamseyCounty.us/PennsylvaniaAve

Scan Here
PROJECT CONTACT
Alan Maxwell
Ramsey County Project Manager 
alan.maxwell@co.ramsey.mn.us	  
651-266-7157

GOALS

OVERVIEW TIMELINE

APRIL–NOV 2026
Construction on Rice 
St. from Front Ave.  
to Pennsylvania Ave.

2026 
Construction on 
Jackson St. from  
John Ireland Blvd.  
to Pennsylvania Ave.

TBD
Purple Line Bus 
Rapid Transit along 
Pennsylvania Ave. 
starting at Jackson St. 
and going east. 

RELATED WORK

PROJECT AREA

Visit the project  
website to sign up for 
project notifications.

Pennsylvania Avenue  
Reconstruction 

OPEN HOUSE
Mt. Airy  
Community Center
Thursday, Feb. 27
5:30pm – 7:30pm 
Presentation  
at 5:30pm


